COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS OFFICE OF THE DEAN MEMORANDUM

DATE March 8, 1985

NOTICE OF COLLEGE FACULTY MEETING

To: Members of the Faculty of the

College of Liberal Arts

FROM: Robert D. King, Dean W.

SUBJECT: Meeting of the College Faculty

The faculty of the College of Liberal Arts will hold its Spring semester meeting on Wednesday, April 3, 1985, at 4:00 p.m. in Garrison Hall, Room 1.

Anyone having a question for the Dean or an item for the agenda should communicate it soon to Barbara McFarland.

RDK: 1p

In a letter notifying member of the Ciglish Department of the suspension of E346 K, Professor Sitherland revealed that the Dean of the College of histerial Aids "had recommended a Division of Composition" but that "it seems invespousible in the next difficult budget year to stablish a new as al costy administ watere entity." What is the current status of the elecommendation to devide the Eylih Department its devisions of Writing and Recodery.

Will such a devision be pursued?